dl UnCruise
ADVENTURES

Wednesday, March 06, 2019

Stephen Giesbrecht, Borough Manager
Petersburg, AK 99833

Dear Mr. Giesbrecht

UnCruise Adventures will be operating our 22 passenger Safari Quest for 10 weeks, round trip
out of Petersburg beginning June 28, 2019. Our guests arrive a day before embarkation and have an
overnight stay at the Tides Inn, with a Smorgasbord provided by Liv and Heidi. On embarkation day
guests are given a choice of glacier flight seeing, or a ¥ day fishing charter to help fill their time priorto a
5:00 pm embarkation. We're interested in using the Assembly Chambers for a weekly meeting this
summer.

We need a location on Fridays to have our hospitality area where guests can relax, read a book,
store their luggage, and get to know their shipmates when they aren’t out shopping and exploring
Petersburg, or partaking in an included activity. The Tides in Conference room is not available all day on
Fridays, as the Thai restaurant will be prepping for their Friday night events. During the 2018 season, we
used the library community room, but that will not be available this year,

In an effort to keep things seamless for our guests from week to week (They get on and off in
Petersburg) we like to maintain a consistent location for the entire season. Currently we are booked for
the summer at the PIA Hansen building. | was recently approached by the leader of the Farmers Market
board asking if we could relocate our check in to another facility for several of the dates we have already
reserved. We certainly want to be accommodating to keep things “business as usual” for the
community of Petersburg and their farmers market!

I have been in contact with Dave Berg, who acts as our shore support and agent for the Safari
Quest during her Petersburg sailings. Dave suggested we reach out to you to explore the option of
having our hospitality in the assembly chambers from 9:00 am — 5:00 pm every Friday beginning June
28" and ending September 6%,

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please contact me directly at
stephen.s@uncruise.com, or 872-704-0690, if you have any guestions or need any additional
information. | look forward to another wonderful season operating in Petersburg, and working with you

all on this matter.

Kind regards,—

Stephen Sommerfeld
UnCruise Adventures
Port and Land Operations Manager

small ships, BIG adventures
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